11464 B Avenue. Auburn, CA 95603 « (530) 889-7130 = Fax (530) 889-7107
Thomas J. Christofk, Air Pollution Control Officer
www.placer.ca.gov/apcd

April 2, 2004

Mr. Mark E. Charpie, Engineering Manager
ITW Automotive Refinishing

1724 Indian Wood Circle, Suite J-K

Maumee, Ohio 43537-4048

Subject: DeVilbiss GFG-670 (Plus) spray gun
Dear Mr. Charpie:

This letter is a response to your request for written approval to sell and operate the DeVilbiss GFG-
670 (Plus) spray gun in Placer County.

The District has approved the use of this gun for automotive refinishing provided (1) the company
provide a mounted needle valve and an air pressure inlet gauge, (2) the company notify purchasers that
these must be attached to the gun and in good working order whenever the spray gun is in operation
and (3) the air pressure to the gun is 40 psig or less.

Permit holders who use this gun must notify the District that this gun is in use at the facility.
Notification is not required for persons who are not required to obtain a permit.

This approval is only valid for the ITW Devilbiss GFG-670 Plus Spray Gun.

Please contact John Finnell of my staff at (530) 889-7133 if you have any questions.

Ty /L.

Thomas J. Christofk
Air Pollution Control Officer
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